
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear CTRA Accepted Scholars and Families, 

 

I could not be more thrilled to welcome each of you to the Connecticut River Academy family.  

Your acceptance to CTRA through the Regional School Choice Lottery is the first step in your 

journey through a truly special high school experience.  These next few years promise to be one 

of the most exciting times in your life, and everyone in the CTRA community is looking forward 

to having you join us.  At CTRA, you will be both supported and challenged at every step of the 

way as we work together to help you achieve the future you dream of for yourself.   

 

Now that you have been offered a seat, we are here to help you work through each step of the 

registration process.  While we would typically do much of this work in person, the current 

school closures have required us to build some new systems that will allow us to be here for you 

in different ways.  In addition to us reaching out to you by phone and email, you can send your 

questions to us at any time using the CTRAinfo@ctriveracademy.org email address, and a 

member of our team will be in contact with you very soon.  We have also included a step-by-

step guide to the registration process and a Registration FAQ section on this website.    

 

It is important that you know that planning for the successful transition for all of our scholars is 

one of our greatest priorities.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to us at any time and expect 

that we will be in touch with you periodically between now and the first day of school this 

August.  Included in this communication, we will be sending you information related to our 

orientation programming, which we strongly encourage all of our incoming scholars to attend.   

 

Congratulations again on your acceptance, and we look forward to having you join us on our 

pursuit of justice and sustainability by living our core values of Awareness, Diversity, and Action.  

Whether you are excited for the challenges of our early college programming or the support of a 

caring school community, we know you will be happy with your choice to attend Connecticut 

River Academy. 

 

With warmest regards, 

 

JT Foster 

Interim Principal 
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